

18 March 2005

Department of Main Roads

Mr Bruce Veitch Sales Manager Artcraft Pty Ltd PO Box 18 Sumner Park QLD 4074

Dear Mr Veitch

I refer to your meeting with Noel Dwyer from this office on 16 March 2005, concerning the *Hammer Post* and *Springy Post* traffic products. (Copy Attached)

Main Roads has no objection to these products being used as it complies with the intent and requirements of the MUTCD and MRS11.14, however it is preferred that the *Hammer Post* be used for temporary or work zone applications only.

Yours sincerely

Ken Broadhurst

Principle Engineer (Traffic Engineering)